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Diocese of Durham 
Photo and video consent form for CHILDREN
The Diocese of Durham sometimes uses photographs and videos of children in its publications, website, social media channels (currently Facebook, X, Bluesky, Instagram, and YouTube), and email newsletters to promote and celebrate its work. We are committed to safeguarding the privacy and rights of children, and we require consent before using any images or recordings.
Child’s information:
Full name: ___________________________________________
Parent/Guardian name: ________________________________
Contact number: _____________________________________
Email address: ______________________________________
Consent statement:
I, the undersigned parent/legal guardian of the above-named child, give permission for the Diocese of Durham to use photographs and/or video recordings of my child in printed and electronic formats as described above. I understand that these materials will be used solely for promotional, informational and celebratory purposes and that no personal details (such as full names) will be included unless explicit consent is provided separately.
Please tick the appropriate box:
☐ I give consent for my child’s photo/video to be used.
☐ I do not give consent for my child’s photo/video to be used.
I understand that:
· Images may be used in printed publications, on websites, and across social media platforms managed by the Diocese of Durham.
· The Diocese will not include my child’s full name without additional consent.
· I can withdraw consent at any time by contacting communications@durham.anglican.org, but this will not affect materials already published.
Signature of Parent/Guardian: ____________________________      Date:___________________
For internal use by the Diocese of Durham: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Received by: ___________________________________
Date: ________________________________________
Notes: _______________________________________
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